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ROAD WORK 
RTE 28 (Falmouth Road) AT STRAWBERRY HILL ROAD 

 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will begin their roadway 
improvements for the ‘Route 28 (Falmouth Road) at Strawberry Hill Road’ project. The project 
will include new drainage, new traffic signals, pedestrian improvements and new pavement. The 
majority of the work will be completed by December 1st. 
 
Traffic during construction operations will be delayed and motorists are advised to seek alternate 
routes to avoid the construction work.  
 
The work hours will be between the hours of 7:00AM and 3:30 PM, Monday through Friday. 
 
As always, please slow down and use extreme caution when traveling through the road 
construction areas and detour routes and follow posted safety and detour signs. 
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